
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 3:58:13 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 7:32 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-16

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Theodore Keenan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
MY camp is on Nepewassi Lake.  You found loop hole to charge us more money when Ontario has too much energy
and you sell it off outside of Ontario in order to show an increased need.  This is also during a time where north
america is focusing on green energy.  The cost increase makes no sense.  You will be pushing customers away.  On
top of this, you already charge me a monthly fee even in the months that I turn the main electrical panel off -  a
monthly fee for the privilege of having electricity. So this increase is on top of that fee you already have tried to
justify charging. In the very least you need to drop the first fee.  It costs me more to have electricity run to my camp
than what I use in electricity.

-- Attachment --




